
 
  
November 2023  
 
Furlough Travels  
These past few months have been filled with travelling around the United States 
visiting new churches and reporting to some of our supporting churches. We have 
enjoyed sharing what God has been doing in Honduras. It has been great to visit 
churches in Washington, Oregon, California, Arizona, Oklahoma, Ohio, and Louisiana. 
We are excited to see so many people who have been praying for us and have invested 
so much in the Lord’s work in Honduras.  
  
Pastor’s Conference in Mexico  
In October we were blessed to be able to be a part of the 2nd annual Pastor’s Conference in Leon, 
Guanajuato, Mexico. This year the conference was attended by over 150 pastors from all over Mexico. It 
was a blessing to be able to fellowship with the pastors as well as listen to the great teaching provided by 
the several other guest speakers. We are excited to see this conference grow as many new pastors mentioned 
their excitement for next year’s conference. 
  
Spiritual Leadership Conference Latin America in El Salvador  
In November we joined with many other pastors and leaders in the Spanish-speaking 
world to come together and attend the Spiritual Leadership Conference Latin America that 

was hosted this year in El Salvador. It was a blessing to see many 
of the pastors and our seminary students that we have missed so 
greatly while being here in the States. The godly music, helpful 
workshops, and powerful preaching encouraged all.  
  

Bethlehem Baptist Seminary  
We have seen much spiritual growth from the students of Bethlehem Baptist Seminary. Please pray with us 
for the funds needed to build a new two-story building to house this great ministry. This building will be 
built on the conference center property and have student housing, a kitchen, and classrooms that will allow 
us to meet the needs of the students we have and those that God will be sending our way in the future.  
  
Please Pray for the Following:  
1. The souls saved since our last prayer letter.    
2. For growth for the 10 churches that have been started.  
3. For Walter Enrique Miranda as he raises support to start a new church in the city of Catacamas.  
3. For the finances to obtain a 15-20 passenger van to transport the students.  
4. For the finances to build classrooms on the conference center property for the Bible college. Praise 

the Lord for the $15,000 already pledged for this project. 
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